
Community Board – North West Chilterns 
Transport and Road Issues Action Group  

Briefing Report for the Community Board – 7 February 2023 
 
Purpose: This report provides a very brief overview of the work undertaken by the Action 
Group since the 6th December Community Board Meeting.  
 
Priority Objectives: The Action Group has ten priority objectives and all are discussed at each 
meeting in the context of specific local transport/road issues or broader transport policy 
matters.  
  
Outputs from the Action Group: Most, if not all, of the outputs from the Action Group’s 
discussions require action and/or input from Buckinghamshire Council. The Group remains very 
concerned that its voice is not being heard by Buckinghamshire Council. 
 
Snapshot of recent work: The Action Group has only met once since the last Community Board 
meeting in December. At that meeting the following was discussed: 

  

• The Group decided to refer its concerns that its voice is not being heard, to the Chairman of 
the Community Board. 

• The Group received information on an informal consultation on residents permit parking in 
five roads in Princes Risborough and also the possibility of air quality monitoring in the 
Princes Risborough area.  

• The Group discussed the results of a speed survey carried out on Main Road Lacey Green 
and decided they would support a speed limit reduction on the Naphill approach to Lacey 
Green village and have referred this to BC’s Cabinet Member for Transport.  

 
Actions going forward: 

• For January 2023 - consult the NWC Community Board members on the Actions Group’s 
aspirations for better cycling and walking provision in the NWC area.  

 
Chairman: Jim Stevens  


